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Peter Hancock

01200 414571

peter.hancock@ribblevalley.gov.uk

PH/

5 July 2004

Planning Approval 3/02/0168 Re: 140 Longridge Road, Longridge.

Dear Sir

With regard to the above application, your letter dated 21 June 2004 and amended plan 01/2002/03/A, I would observe that the additional first floor window propesed does not appear to require planning consent, and can therefore be undertaken as ‘permitted development’.

With regard to the alterations to the single storey rear extension proposal and the increase in height of that element to accommodate existing levels, I do not consider this to have any material effect upon the amenities of the next door property, and I have therefore filed the revised drawings with the approved application, as a minor amendment to the approved plan.

Yours faithfully 

Peter Hancock
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